CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights Planning
Commission will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting
on November 24, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the City Hall Council
Chambers, 2077 Larpenteur Avenue West, Falcon Heights,
MN 55113. COVID-19 precautions will be taken, including
mandatory face coverings and social distancing. The
purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider changes to
Chapter 113 of the Falcon Heights City Code to allow drive-
throughs accessory to a restaurant as a conditional use in
the B-3 District. Information about the proposed changes is
available upon request.

P

Sack Thongvanh
City Administrator

Date: November 14, 2020



